
Ector County Independent School District
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent

SUBJECT: Summer School Report [BG-G] 
 
DATE: September 20, 2005

The 2005 Summer School Program Report will be presented for School Board review.
Every effort has been made to provide a data review and to obtain recommendations for
consideration in the planning of the 2006 Summer School Program.

********************

Respectfully submitted,

Wendell Sollis Alma Guerrero
Superintendent of Schools Assistant Superintendent for

Secondary Schools


